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Goad and Goad 
LAW FIRM

Estate and Wills
Powers of Attorney

Real Estate & Business Law
519-623-7660

www.goadandgoad.com

ALFRED FACH

EXCAVATING

LTD.

R.R. 21, Cambridge

519-658-5021

Listen to
the Holy Rosary Hour

Sunday
from 9 - 9:30 a.m.

On CKWR 98.5 fm
Sponsored by CWL

101 Holiday Inn Dr. 

Cambridge, ON

519.220.1441

A Proud Hespeler Business Since 2010

SCHIEDEL
CONSTRUCTION INCORPORATED

Design-Build
Project Management
General Contractors

405 Queen St. W.
519-658-9317

www.schiedelconst.com

FUNERAL HOME

Steve Parker
Owner

1766 Franklin Blvd.
519-658-9366

www.lounsburyfuneralhome.com

per meal with this coupon
Reservations: parties over 10 will received free dessert

Dumfries
Memorials

670 Fountain St. N.
beside Parklawn Cemetery

519-650-0190

SCHEDULE OF LORD'S DAY MASSES
Saturday 5:00 p.m.
Sunday 9:00 a.m. and 11:00 a.m.

Children’s Liturgy runs during the 11:00 a.m. 
Mass for children in Kindergarten to Grade 2

WEEKDAY MASSES
Tuesday 7:00 p.m.
Wednesday 8:00 a.m.
Thursday 8:00 a.m.
Friday 8:00 a.m.

PRAYING THE ROSARY 
Tuesday at 6:30 p.m. and
7:30 a.m. on Wednesday, Thursday and Friday. 
All are welcome.  

PARISH ADORATION CHAPEL
Our Chapel is available seven days a week starting 
Sunday at 12 noon through Saturday at 5:00 p.m.
For more information please call Sheila at 519-
658-9414. 

OUR PARISH SCHOOLS
 Our Lady of Fatima School 519-658-4041
 St. Elizabeth School  519-651-0400
 St Gabriel School  519-658-2008
 St. Benedict Secondary School  519-621-4050

PARISH OFFICE HOURS
(Located in the lower level of the church)
Monday to Friday: 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

NEW PARISHIONERS
Please register through our parish website or by 
completing a form located at the parish entrances. 

SACRAMENT OF RECONCILIATION
Saturday 4:00 p.m. to 4:45 p.m. or
 by appointment.

SACRAMENT OF BAPTISM
Please contact the parish office to begin the process 
of preparing your child and family for this 
Sacrament.

SACRAMENT OF MARRIAGE
Please contact the parish office before setting a date 
of marriage in order to begin preparations.

PASTORAL CARE TO SICK AND 
HOMEBOUND
Please contact the office and Father Ed and Deacon 
Michael would be most willing to visit. 

ST. VINCENT DE PAUL FOOD PANTRY
Please call 519-658-6511 for assistance.

Book your tour with a
complimentary lunch today

Dorothy  519-572-4427
brightwaterseniorliving.com

ST. MARY OF THE    

VISITATION PARISH    

16 Cooper Street, 
Cambridge (Hespeler), Ontario N3C 2N2

Tel: 519-658-4443
Email: stmarycambridge@hamiltondiocese.com

www.stmaryhespeler.ca

Rev. Ed Henhoeffer, Pastor
Rev. Mr. Michael Foulger, Permanent Deacon

Mrs. Catherine Quinto Garcia, Pastoral Minister
Mrs. Rosanne Nusca, Administrative Assistant

THE PERFECT TO ADVERTISESPOTSPOT
YOUR BUSINESS!

TO ADVERTISE IN THIS SPACE PLEASE CALL 1-800-268-2637

Shopping
Locally

Saves Gas

FREE HEARING SCREENINGS

Contact
GK George Harris

519-621-3665
or

PGK Dan Schmalz
519-239-5003

JOIN US
To learn more about your

Parish Knights of Council #4916

George Szczepski CA CPA

Personal & Corporate Tax

519-654-6633
taxtip07@gmail.com



     
MISSION MATS: Come out to the next gathering 
on Wednesday, June 26 from 6:30 p.m. – 8:30 
p.m. in the parish centre.  Come out and see the 
process.  Drop in anytime…you don't need to stay 
for the whole two hours.   A great way for high 
schoolers to earn volunteer hours. All are welcome! 
 

PENCIL CASE PROJECT: The St. Vincent 
de Paul Society requests your participation 
in a ‘end of the school year’ partnership in 
helping us extend our reach to the many 

children, teachers and schools that are so much in 
need of the everyday items that we take for granted 
here in Canada!  Used items that we may tend to 
throw away at the end of the school year are 
treasures for others in places like Grenada.  
Providing our supplies to those schools allows them 
to spend money in other areas helping them to 
extend their reach in so many other ways!  The 
circle of giving! Some of the items we are collecting 
for the project include used pencil cases and 
contents, back packs, blank paper, folders, etc. 
Please see the posted flyer for the full list. The flyer 
also shows a list of special request items. Black and 
yellow donation bins have been placed at the parish 
entrances for the month of June. Please visit the 
website of our SVdeP National Council in Grenada 
who will receive the items and allocate 100% of 
items to the local schools.  
https://www.ssvpgrenada1.org.  
 

 
CARE FOR RETIRED PRIESTS  
The Cura Pastorum Association provides a 
stable retirement income for senior priests 
of our Diocese who have retired from 

active ministry due to age or health. The Latin 
expression “Cura Pastorum” can be translated as 
“Caring for the Shepherds (Pastors)”. They have 
spent their lives caring for God’s people. Now we, in 
gratitude, want to care for them. Please use the 
yellow envelope in your offertory box or your own 
marked envelope. Thank you for your contributions! 

CAMBRIDGE RIGHT TO LIFE: “The right 
to life is not a woman's issue.  The Lord is 
the giver of life and only He can make 

choices about life.  It is always a reward to have 
life.... only the Lord gives and takes life.” Let us 
pray for the sanctity of "all" life, from conception to 
natural death. 
 
VOLUNTEERS NEEDED AT THE MARIAN 
RESIDENCE: Volunteers work closely with the 
Sisters and Staff at the Marian Residence.  They are 
currently looking for volunteers to assist in the 
activity department (with Bingo, exercises, music 
fun, games, etc.). The Sisters are open to new ideas 
and would love for people to share their talents and 
skills with the residents! Call 519-653-0363 or email 
activities@marianresidence.ca  
 
WALKING PILGRIMAGE: August 3-10, 2024 
Walk from Guelph to Midland and nourish your 
spirituality, enjoy the great outdoors, get great 
exercise, and have fun and enjoy good company! 
Those who walk this pilgrimage find it to be a 
unique and grace-filled experience. For more 
information and to register: www.ignatiusguelph.ca 
Registration deadline: June 20 
 
TO INFORM, ENCOURAGE AND HEAL: June is 
Indigenous History Month in Canada.  We invite 
you to take time in this season to learn more about 
the Catholic Church’s commitment to ongoing 
reconciliation efforts with Indigenous communities 
through a four-week learning opportunity through 
the VLCFF (Virtual Learning Community for Adult 
Faith Formation).  To learn more about this study, 
please visit www.hamiltondioceselearns.com. 
 
STATUE OF OUR LADY OF THE CAPE: The 
National Pilgrim Statue of Our Lady of the Cape will 
be at St. Ambrose Parish, 210 South Street, on 
Tuesday, July 9th with Holy Mass at 7:00 pm.  It 
will include a formal consecration to the Blessed 
Virgin Mary, veneration of the Statue of Our Lady of 
the Cape, blessing of rose petals, prayers for the 
graces of our fallen away family members and loved 
ones to return to the Eucharist. An all-night vigil will 
be held immediately after Mass, from 8pm to 8am 
the next morning, at which time there will be Mass 
on Wednesday July 10th at 8:00 am.  Everyone is 
welcome! 
 
OUR LADY OF MT. CARMEL MASS: Mark your 
calendars! All are invited to attend a special Mass in 
honour of Our Lady of Mt Camel on Sunday, July 
14, 2024 at 2 pm at the Carmel Monastery (1 127 
Carmel-Koch Rd, St. Agatha, ON NOB 2L0) 
Please watch for further details. 

PARISH OFFERINGS  
 

June 8 - 9, 2024 
Sunday Envelopes (117):                     $2,955.25 
Loose Offerings                                      $610.05 
Care for Retired Priests (32)                    $715.00 
 

PRE-AUTHORIZED GIVING for JUNE 2024 
Sunday Offerings (77):                $ 5,062.00 
Building Fund (49):                             $ 910.00 
 

Your continued financial support is greatly appreciated.  
 

JUNE 16, 2024 
     

     
FAREWELL TO FATHER ED:  
Next weekend we will have a farewell 
reception for Father Ed following all 
Masses on June 22 and 23.  Join us in 
saying farewell and wishing Father Ed all 
the best at St. Anthony Daniel Parish!  

 
CHILDREN’S LITURGY: The Children’s Liturgy 
program will pause for the summer following the 
gathering on Sunday, June 23rd. We will resume the 
program on Sunday, September 8th.  
 
EUCHARISTIC ADORATION: Summer holidays 
are here, and many of our regularly scheduled 
adorers are going away. If you have any time to 
spare this summer, please consider volunteering in 
our Chapel of Adoration. By volunteering, you not 
only contribute to the spiritual vitality of our parish 
but also experience the profound blessings that 
come from spending time in adoration. Whether you 
can commit to a regular weekly hour or offer your 
support during vacation, your presence is deeply 
valued and appreciated. Several hours are available. 
For more information, please call Frank or Sheila 
(519) 658-9414 
 
MONTHLY MASS AT ST. LUKE’S PLACE: Our next 
mass at St. Luke’s long-term care is Wednesday, 
June 19 at 2 p.m.  All are welcome.   
 

 

 
CONGRATULATIONS to all the 2024 
Graduates of Our Parish Schools 
celebrating their graduations this month:  
Our Lady of Fatima, St. Elizabeth,  
St. Gabriel, and St. Benedict Secondary!  

We wish the graduates a safe and happy summer 
and many blessings in their future endeavors! 
   

OUR LADY OF GOOD COUNSEL AWARD: 
The winner of Our Lady of Good Counsel 
Award is Sabrina Bumbacco. Sabrina is a 
member of St. Mary's Parish and has 

demonstrated strong Christian volunteerism and 
leadership. She begins University this September to 
become a Nurse. 
Congratulations Sabrina and we wish you the very 
best in your new endeavors. 
 

FAITH AFTER GRADUATION:  
The Office of Youth Ministry has 
produced a resource for those graduating 
from grade 12. Please visit their 
webpage to access the brochure and the 
suggested resources to help you stay 
connected to the faith and your parish 
after graduating from High School. 

https://hamiltondiocese.com/office/pastoral-
offices/youth-ministry/resources-for-young-people/ 
 
THANK YOU: The Knights of Columbus, Council 
4916, and the Catholic Women’s League would like 
to thank the parishioners of St. Mary's Parish for the 
support of our sculptures sale this past weekend.   
 
ST. MARY’S BIBLE CAMP: Please note that the 
camp in now full and registrations can no longer be 
accepted.  Thank you for your understanding. 
Registered families will receive information via email 
prior to the start of the camp.     
 
LOST AND FOUND:  Please take a minute to check 
our lost and found box near the washrooms.  

Date  Time  Mass Intentions  Requested by  

 
Tuesday, June 18 
 

7:00 p.m. 

+ Juan Benjamin Ochaeta 
Intentions of Joan Marie Garant 
Intentions of all Personal Support  
                                        Workers 

Estella Rosa Irías Girón  
Anna Altomare  
 
Randy Cormier 

Wednesday, June 19 8:00 a.m. + Patricia O’Neill Chris O’Neill 

Thursday, June 20 8:00 a.m. + Luis Barcelos Rosa Barcelos 

Friday, June 21 8:00 a.m. + Rod and Mary Hilker Catharine Carter & Jack Hilker 

Saturday, June 22 5:00 p.m. + Mary and Jim Haney The Haney Family 

ELEVENTH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

Lee
Typewritten Text
217 - 1
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